Dear Margaret and David,

We wanted to let you know that we will soon be embarking on a renovation that will include enclosing the foot print of the left and rear upper deck and a small window seat off the ride side of the house. Enclosed please find drawings of what the final dwelling will look like.

We are very sensitive to how narrow the neighborhood streets are and the amount of traffic that moves up Nonantum Street on any given day. We will do our best to keep the contractors trucks as close to our property as possible in order to prevent any issues with entering or exiting abutting driveways.

In order to move through the permitting process efficiently, it would be helpful to have you sign below stating that you are aware of the project and have seen the drawings. You can leave the signed document in our front enclosed foyer or we would be happy to stop by and pick it up in your foyer if you send us a text (508.654.0011).

If you have any concerns throughout the process, please reach out to us immediately. We appreciate your patience.

Regards,

Deb and Bryan Gilpin

67 Marlboro Street

We are aware of the project and have seen the drawings.

David and Margaret Gullette - 68 Pembroke Street

May 6, 2019

Dear Jessica,

We wanted to let you know that we will soon be embarking on a renovation that will include enclosing the foot print of the left and rear upper deck and a small window seat off the ride side of the house. Enclosed please find drawings of what the final dwelling will look like.

We are very sensitive to how narrow the neighborhood streets are and the amount of traffic that moves up Nonantum Street on any given day. We will do our best to keep the contractors trucks as close to our property as possible in order to prevent any issues with entering or exiting abutting driveways.

In order to move through the permitting process efficiently, it would be helpful to have you sign below stating that you are aware of the project and have seen the drawings. You can leave the signed document in our front enclosed foyer or we would be happy to stop by and pick it up in your foyer if you send us a text (508.654.0011).

If you have any concerns throughout the process, please reach out to us immediately. We appreciate your patience.

Regards,

Deb and Bryan Gilpin

67 Marlboro Street

We are aware of the project and have seen the drawings.

Jessica Mosher - 58 Nonantum Street P. S. - Monika and I were talking last night he the issue of accessing our driveway during this period. Here have been times when wisiting cake have parked directly opposite our driveway + make it difficult for us to exit. To, this would be Monika's and my consum that the truck drivers show consideration and not park on the street, putil well post the driveway entrance... If we have already mentioned this issue (above) and the appreciate your concern. Hepefully, the truck drivers will follow suit!

Good luck with the recoverton ~ Jessica—

Dear Paul,

We wanted to let you know that we will soon be embarking on a renovation that will include enclosing the foot print of the left and rear upper deck and a small window seat off the ride side of the house. Enclosed please find drawings of what the final dwelling will look like.

We are very sensitive to how narrow the neighborhood streets are and the amount of traffic that moves up Nonantum Street on any given day. We will do our best to keep the contractors trucks as close to our property as possible in order to prevent any issues with entering or exiting abutting driveways.

In order to move through the permitting process efficiently, it would be helpful to have you sign below stating that you are aware of the project and have seen the drawings. You can leave the signed document in our front enclosed foyer or we would be happy to stop by and pick it up in your foyer if you send us a text (508.654.0011).

If you have any concerns throughout the process, please reach out to us immediately. We appreciate your patience.

Regards,

Deb and Bryan Gilpin

67 Marlboro Street

We are aware of the project and have seen the drawings.

Paul Izzo - 75 Nonantum Street

Dear Myrna,

We wanted to let you know that we will soon be embarking on a renovation that will include enclosing the foot print of the left and rear upper deck and a small window seat off the ride side of the house. Enclosed please find drawings of what the final dwelling will look like.

We are very sensitive to how narrow the neighborhood streets are and the amount of traffic that moves up Nonantum Street on any given day. We will do our best to keep the contractors trucks as close to our property as possible in order to prevent any issues with entering or exiting abutting driveways.

In order to move through the permitting process efficiently, it would be helpful to have you sign below stating that you are aware of the project and have seen the drawings. You can leave the signed document in our front enclosed foyer or we would be happy to stop by and pick it up in your foyer if you send us a text (508.654.0011).

If you have any concerns throughout the process, please reach out to us immediately. We appreciate your patience.

Regards,

Deb and Bryan Gilpin 67 Marlboro Street

We are aware of the project and have seen the drawings.

Myrna Bloom - 66 Marlboro Street

Dear Jinglei,

We wanted to let you know that we will soon be embarking on a renovation that will include enclosing the foot print of the left and rear upper deck and a small window seat off the ride side of the house. Enclosed please find drawings of what the final dwelling will look like.

We are very sensitive to how narrow the neighborhood streets are and the amount of traffic that moves up Nonantum Street on any given day. We will do our best to keep the contractors trucks as close to our property as possible in order to prevent any issues with entering or exiting abutting driveways.

In order to move through the permitting process efficiently, it would be helpful to have you sign below stating that you are aware of the project and have seen the drawings. You can leave the signed document in our front enclosed foyer or we would be happy to stop by and pick it up in your foyer if you send us a text (508.654.0011).

If you have any concerns throughout the process, please reach out to us immediately. We appreciate your patience.

Regards,

Deb and Bryan Gilpin

67 Marlboro Street

We are aware of the project and have seen the drawings.

Jinglei Mei - 61 Marlboro Street

Dear Monika and Raj,

We wanted to let you know that we will soon be embarking on a renovation that will include enclosing the foot print of the left and rear upper deck and a small window seat off the ride side of the house. Enclosed please find drawings of what the final dwelling will look like.

We are very sensitive to how narrow the neighborhood streets are and the amount of traffic that moves up Nonantum Street on any given day. We will do our best to keep the contractors trucks as close to our property as possible in order to prevent any issues with entering or exiting abutting driveways.

In order to move through the permitting process efficiently, it would be helpful to have you sign below stating that you are aware of the project and have seen the drawings. You can leave the signed document in our front enclosed foyer or we would be happy to stop by and pick it up in your foyer if you send us a text (508.654.0011).

If you have any concerns throughout the process, please reach out to us immediately. We appreciate your patience.

Regards,

Deb and Bryan Gilpin

67 Marlboro Street

We are aware of the project and have seen the drawings.

Monika and Raj Vallabh - 64 Nonantum Street